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Kickapoo Tribe requiring face coverings
(KNZA)--The Kickapoo Tribe in Kansas is now requiring anyone entering a
tribal facility wear a cloth face covering.

Tribal officials said in a new release that the facing covering requirement is for
the safety of the Kickapoo community and employees.

It includes the Kickapoo Tribal Administration Building, Kickapoo Health Clinic,
Kickapoo Nation School, Kickapoo Head Start and other tribally-operated
department of building.

It also includes the Golden Eagle Casino.
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